M G mail Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Re: Hearing Loop

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Mon, May 17, 2021 at 11:53 AM
To: Mapua Hall Society <mapuahallsociety@gmail.com>

Thank you for this Anita,

I look forward to receiving the instructions on how to use the system correctly to make sure we are operating it correctly.
Kind Regards

Marion
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